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Dear Resident / Responsible Party,

The month of July we continued the summer weekly tradition of musical celebrations through “Tuesdays 
At The Terrace.”  We will continue these weekly performances through September 3rd.  If you have not yet 
attended, we encourage you to consider joining us in the Terrace View Courtyard on Tuesday evenings from 
6:30 PM to 7:30 PM.

We are excited to announce that Terrace View will be resuming our annual summer picnic on Wednesday, 
August 28th, 2024.  The resumption of this tradition is a post-pandemic milestone for Terrace View, and we 
look forward to celebrating with you and your loved ones.   RSVP information will be forthcoming. 

The Resident Council offi cials have previously discussed interest in the potential formation of a Family 
Council. The purpose of the Family Council is to create opportunities for family members and friends of 
residents to communicate freely with each other and facility administration. The guidelines require that 
when a family council exists, a designated staff member be responsible for providing support and responding 
to requests that result from group meetings, and that if a family council should form, that the meetings are 
offered to convene on a quarterly basis. If family members or friends wish to pursue the creation of a family 
council, we will facilitate these meetings via videoconferencing. If this is something family members or friends 
wish for us to co-facilitate, please contact your Social Worker, and confi rm your interest.  

Please be reminded that participation in monthly Resident Council meetings is encouraged by all Residents 
who wish to attend. Should you have immediate questions regarding Resident Council, please contact your 
neighborhood staff from Activities or Social Work, at your convenience. 

As a Resident of Terrace View, if you wish to receive the COVID-19 vaccination and/or booster vaccination 
(if eligible), we will be happy to assist you. 

Lastly, I wish to thank the staff for their dedication and continued commitment to providing exceptional care 
to the residents of our home.

Sincerely,


